
 

 

Grapevine disability information service is pleased to announce 
that we have secured funding to re-open the service to East 
Lothian residents.  East Lothian Council have provided funding 
so that we can continue to the service from August 2016-April 
2017.   

 

This means that anyone living in East Lothian 
can access, free, confidential and accessible 
information and advice on any disability related 
matter and we can see a limited number of 
individuals for help with disability benefits claims 
(Personal Independence Payment and Attendance Allowance 
forms).  Please see our service leaflet for more details.  
 

Background to service: 

 We are part of Lothian Centre for Inclusive Living (LCiL), a disabled 
people’s organisation.  

 Our information and advice service, works to enable people to take 
up their rights and make informed choices based on their needs. 

 We do this by providing up to date, accurate, accessible and local 
disability related information.  

 

Contact us during opening times 

(Monday-Thursday 10am-4pm): 

Advice line: 0131 475 2370 

Secure email address: grapevine@lothiancil.org.uk 

Check out full range of accessible factsheets and 
publications at: www.lothiancil.org.uk 

 

 

For more information on the Grapevine service re-opening in East 
Lothian please contact Kirstie Henderson on 0131 475 2350/2370 or 
email: kirstie.henderson@lothiancil.org.uk  
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